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MIRAIT ONE Corporation (head office: Koto-ku, Tokyo; President and Chief Executive Officer: Toshiki 

Nakayama; “MIRAIT ONE”) made a donation of 5 million yen to Japan for UNHCR, an authorized NPO, 

on March 31 to support people affected by the Turkey–Syria Earthquake. 

 

In addition, donations will be collected from the officers and employees of MIRAIT ONE Group 

companies and donated to Japan for UNHCR. Through Japan for UNHCR, these donations will be utilized 

for relief supplies delivered to victims of the Turkey–Syria Earthquake by UNHCR (United Nations High 

Commissioner for Refugees). 

 

MIRAIT ONE has stated “Promote respect for human rights and D&I” as an ESG key issue (materiality). 

We would like to extend our sympathies to the victims affected by the Turkey–Syria Earthquake, and 

sincerely hope that the affected areas are restored as soon as possible. 

 

 

 

<About MIRAIT ONE Corporation> 

MIRAIT ONE Corporation was launched on July 1, 2022 through the integration of MIRAIT Holdings 

Corporation, MIRAIT Corporation, and MIRAIT Technologies Corporation. MIRAIT ONE has established 

“co-creating an exciting future through challenges and technology” as its purpose (significance of 

existence), and is engaged in the resolution of issues faced by customers and society and regional 

revitalization by promoting initiatives such as urban and regional development, corporate DX and GX, 

green business and global business based on the technical capability cultivated until now in 

telecommunications facility construction and the civil engineering business. 
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